
 C I T Y  O F  C O R A L  G A B L E S 
 
 - MEMORANDUM - 
 
 
TO:  PROPERTY ADVISORY BOARD MEMBERS DATE: APRIL 14, 2021  
  ASST. DIR. MANAGEMENT & BUDGET 
  FINANCE DEPARTMENT 
 
 
FROM: ZEIDA C. SARDINAS                                             SUBJECT:      CHANGES TO PAB MINUTES  
  ASSET MANGER  MARCH 10, 2021    
  ECONOMIC DEVELOPMENT  
 
 
CC.     JULIAN PEREZ, ECONOMIC DEVELOPMENT DIRECTOR  
            
  
 
By means of this memorandum, I am making a correction to the minutes of the Property Advisory 
Board meeting on March 10, 2021. In reviewing the transcript of the meeting minutes, I realized that 
I confused the name of the architect that Julian Perez and I met with regarding the sale of the surface 
parking lot (Lester Garcia) with the name of the Assistant Director of the Miami Dade-County Public 
Library system (Leo Gomez). The changes/annotations to the minutes should be as follows: 
 

• Page 44, Line 23, instead of Leo, it should be Lester. 
• Page 45, Line 13, instead of Leo Gomez, Leo Gomez it should be Lester Garcia, Lester Garcia. 

   
Because the minutes are verbatim, the court reporter was unable to make the change and I am 
therefore attaching this explanatory memorandum to correct the record. 
 
Thank you so much for your understanding.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


